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October 21, 2009

To Tara Vasby:

Please review this draft to ensure it complies with your intent.  Please note that I have
made some wording changes and moved some phrases to improve the clarity of the
draft.

Should you have any questions or redraft instructions, please contact me.

Tamara J. Dodge
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 267−7380
E−mail:  tamara.dodge@legis.wisconsin.gov


